Karen Fletcher

From: Carl Lilley <cpl1@sky.com>
Sent: 08 November 2023 15:39

To: Karen Fletcher

Cc: heather@alfwicks.plus.com

Subject: Re: Tree Application 23/0124/PEND

Attachments: Sketch Plan.pdf

Dear Karen Fletcher,

Further to our telephone conversation this morning regarding my application to fell 3 Lime trees covered by TPO 01/2001.

Please accept this email of 5 day notice to fell trees 4,5 and 6 as shown on previously supplied sketch plan from previous application F/YR21/0090/TRTPO.

As I have now carried out a closer inspection of these trees they are clearly dead and have become unstable and urgently require felling to remove risk of harm to the tree owner and also damage to the neighbouring boundary wall.

I have attached further photos showing the condition and state of decay to the trees.

Kind regards

Carl Lilley







On 8 Nov 2023, at 10:18, Karen Fletcher kfletcher@fenland.gov.uk wrote:

14 Boadicea Court, Chatteris

Dear Mr Lilley,

Further to our telephone conversation today, as discussed please see attached the Sketch Plan from the previous application (F/YR21/0090/TRTPO).

With regard to the 5-day notice, as discussed, please can you send me an email with the following details:

Specify which trees you are applying for under the 5-day notice.

Justify the need for the 5-day notice (including the details of the condition of the trees).

Once I have received all the relevant information, I will split the application so that we can deal with the 5-day notice for the 3 x trees to be felled immediately and then determine the works to the remaining trees within the usual 8 week time frame.

Should you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Karen Fletcher Senior Technical Support Officer Fenland District Council

01354 622532 planning@fenland.gov.uk kfletcher@fenland.gov.uk



Fenland District Council are a Data Controller under the General Data Protection Regulations. This means we store, hold and manage your personal data in line with statutory requirements to enable us to provide you with advice, guidance, support and processes connected with Development Services. To enable us to carry out this responsibility, we are required to share your information within the organisation and with certain partners, but will only do so in limited circumstances and in line with GDPR. For more information about how we hold your data, who we share it with and what rights you have to request information, please visit our website https://www.fenland.gov.uk/article/14601/Data-Protection-and-GDPR

E-mails and any attachments from Fenland District Council (the Council) are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the e-mail, and then delete it without making copies or using it in any other way or placing any reliance on it.

It is not intended that this e-mail shall constitute either an offer or acceptance nor is it intended to form a contract between the Council and the addressee or any third party.

Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the sender and do not necessarily represent those of the Council unless otherwise specifically stated.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the Council accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.

Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that, under the EU General Data Protection Regulation 2016, the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 and other related legislation, the contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

To provide you with our services we will need to record personal information, such as your e-mail address. This information will be kept securely and only accessed by approved staff. We will not share your information with anyone else without first telling you. If you would like more details about how we protect personal information, then please contact our Data Protection Officer.